
 

14 January 2020 

 

 

Vermon Trust  

Attn: Andrew King 

PO Box 420 

TERRY HILLS NSW 2084 

 

 

Email: kevin.heydt@renewablemanagement.com.au 

 

Notification No: 1900097343 

Reference No: DA 102/2019 

 

 

Dear Andrew, 
 
 
Thank you for your enquiry dated 19/11/2019.  Currently, Ausgrid has 11kV overhead powerlines that traverse Lot 12 DP 
1042612, 1333 Merriwa Road, Sandy Hollow. 
 
Ausgrid has no objection to the proposal, however, provides the following -  

1) Heavy vehicle access to all pole locations must be maintained.  
2) No structures are to be constructed within Ausgrid's easement. 
3) No structures are to be constructed under or near Ausgrid poles and overhead/underground powerlines that are 

covered under Section 53 of the Electricity Supply Act 1995 No 94 in accordance with Ausgrid's usual 
easement widths. 

4) Existing ground levels under overhead powerlines are to be maintained. 
5) A Connection Application should be submitted to Ausgrid for assessment prior to the commencement of 

construction. 
 
 

  

 

Regards,  

 

 
Dannielle Constable-Howe 
Connected Customers  
Design Hunter – Technical Operations 
 

Address all relevant correspondence to: 
Ausgrid  
Design Hunter  
PO Box 196 
MUSWELLBROOK  NSW  2333 
AUSTRALIA 
 
Telephone: 02 6542 9091 
 
Facsimile: 02 6542 9037 
 
Email: Cops_Upper_Hunter@ausgrid.com.au 


